
Janeke Singleton 
Former Senior Recreation Assistant 
Broderick Recreation Center 
Pinellas Park, Florida 
 
August 24, 2024 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am pleased to recommend Natashia Milburn, with whom I had the pleasure of working at 
Broderick Recreation Center. During our time working together, Natashia consistently 
demonstrated reliability, a strong work ethic, and a genuine passion for helping others(especially 
the littles). 
 
At the recreation center, Natashia was known for her ability to connect with people from all 
walks of life. She brought enthusiasm and care to every task, whether leading programs, 
assisting participants, or working with team members. Her dedication and positive attitude 
made a noticeable impact on everyone she worked with. The kids and parents loved her. 
 
Natashia is a caring and dependable individual who brings both professionalism and 
compassion to her work everyday. I’m confident she would be a valuable asset in any 
environment. Please feel free to reach out if you need any more information. 
 
Sincerely,  
Janeke Singleton 
Former Sr. Rec. Asst. 
singletonjaneke89@gmail.com 
Sent from my iPhone 


